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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Peru, in its capacity as Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), and has the pleasure of referring to the draft Work Plan of the Committee.

The Argentine Mission wishes to reaffirm what it stated at the Committee’s first meeting, this past Thursday, August 26, i.e., its wish that the Work Plan specifically include the mandate issued in AG/RES. 2030 (XXXIV-O/04), operative paragraph 4.g.  Considering that rules to govern the preparation of periodic reports on progressive measures adopted by states parties to the Protocol of San Salvador are to be drafted, this Mission suggests that a sufficient number of meetings be planned for that purpose.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the Honorable Permanent Mission of Peru the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., September 7, 2004
Honorable Permanent Mission of Peru
to the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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